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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

TO:  ALL SNP PROGRAMS 
FROM:  OEC / HNU 
DATE:  DECEMBER 5, 2023 
SUBJECT:  NEW LINK FOR SNP USERS 
 
 
The SNP link has been updated. Moving forward, please use the link provided below.  
 

https://apps-oec.ade.arkansas.gov/ 

If you have any questions/concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and 
easy reference.  A copy is also available in the Resource Library under 2023 Mass Alerts.  
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